
 

 

My name is Grace Collins, and I am a year 13 pupil at St Joseph’s Grammar 

School Donaghmore. This summer, I will be travelling with a group of people 

from my school on behalf of Habitat for Humanity to Siem Reap, Cambodia, 

to build sustainable housing in an underprivileged community in the area.  

 In Cambodia, 75% of the population live on less than $3 a day.  

 2 million homes in Cambodia do not meet Habitat's minimum quality 

requirements.  

 In a population of 15 million, over 15% of Cambodians live below the 

poverty line. 

St Joseph’s Grammar has been involved with Habitat for Humanity’s work for 

the past number of years, and have witnessed first-hand how the monies 

raised go a long way in helping to make everyday life for those living in the 

poorest communities that little bit easier.  

Thank you in advance for your generosity.  

 

 


